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Dear Sirs,
We are supposed to be building environmentally friendly projects now.
 
With this in mind we ask you to agree the wording on the planning
application being looked at by the Transport Ministry has to be ‘ MUST’ and not
the word ‘should’.
 
We already have many problems with road traffic in this area, and that includes bad
Air, so the wording on the request has got to be’ MUST’ so there can be no changing of
Rules further down the line.
Electric rail is the most healthy option and this needs to be written in stone.
 
Yours faithfully
 
David and Barbara Fletcher
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cb75f1e086a77408d97f808d7a7037b83%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C637161505705326270&sdata=EytsRFnjtKFJ3BsnG4PGTeGscZ72XSrW88wRH%2BEkMsk%3D&reserved=0



